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JR. PAST WORTHY PRESIDENT’S NOTES: 
My Fellow Eagles, 

Midland 2110 hosted the District 12 meeting August 15th and 
it was a huge success. I want to thank all of our officers and 
members who stepped up and worked so hard during the 
preparation and execution of this event. It is a real testament 
to the integrity and dedication of our members who always 
go above and beyond to make our club and our events 
successful. 
Congratulations to Albright Shores 3655 for winning the 
Attendance Plaque for this meeting!
The next D12 meeting will be on September 19th at Lake 
3761. Let's get as many people to attend as we can so that 
we can bring the Attendance Plaque back to Midland!
Welcome to all our new members! Bring in your friends, 
family, and coworkers and encourage them to join our
Eagles family! 
I want to extend a special thank you to Sali Reynolds for her 
months of time and expense of putting together hundreds of 
grab bags for our meeting. 

Fraternally yours, 

Steve Sobolewski 

JPWP, Midland Eagles 2110 / 

Vice-Chairman, District 12 
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WORTHY PRESIDENT’S NOTES: 
My Fellow Eagles, 

As we wrap up the "Hot August Nights", we have a lot to celebrate. 
Though the temperatures outside soared, the Midland Eagle's staff and 
volunteers were on FIRE this month!
The Midland Eagles had excellent representation from our members 
and officers while hosting the district meeting. The BBQ sandwiches 
were a big hit. As a reminder, please try to make the September 19th 
meeting at Lake. The food is good, company is great, and the beer is 
really cold. The district meetings are open to ALL members, so just bring 
your membership card with you for a free meal. 
August also had several sucesses we need to celebrate. We hosted a 
great Red Cross blood drive where we achieved 29 blood donor units, 
had a really fun TIKI party with our new partners (Community Wishes), 
and helped one of our own (Matt and Mal S.) with a fund raising event. 
I know we can offer more support, so reach out to the officers, trustees, 
and bartenders on how to be engaged. These events are meant to be 
fun and productive. We will bring the productivity, but we are counting 
on YOU to bring the fun!
As of our last tally, Midland Eagles has approximately 428 members and 
we are pushing hard to close this summer out with 500 members. Please 
join the members who are actively recruiting in their community by 
asking the "people they want to hang out with" to join our Aeire. We 
are so close to hitting our goal of 500, but we cannot do it without your 
help. Ask a friend or colleague to stop in and sign-up! I am confident 
that YOUR recommendation will add value to OUR organization.

Fraternally, 

Clinton McLain 

WP, Midland Eagles 2110 

UPCOMING EVENTS! 

Annual Craft Bazar November 13th!

Midland Aerie 2110 meeting September 14th and 28th

District meeting September 19th at Lake 3761

October 30th Murder mystery Halloween Party 



FROM THE EAGLE RIDERS: 
Hello Eagle Riders and Midland 2110 members,  

I hope this finds you all well and avoiding the rona. I hope that everyone is getting some 
great riding in with this good weather we are having I know that I get in as much as
I can between work and other obligations. 
There is a ride coming up on September 11th out of Saginaw at the Red Horse for Veterans. 
I will be attending this ride if anyone would like to ride over together let me know through 
email or messenger. 
The next meeting will be September 7th at 7PM at the club. I would like it if more than two 
people show up or we might have to discuss staying together as a group. The Eagle Riders is 
open to all Eagle members that are in good standing. One does not need to be a member 
of the Midland Eagles but any Eagles club. 

Good riding and be careful out there, as a lot of drivers are not aware of their surroundings 
and we as riders need to be vigilant for our own safety. 
I look forward to seeing you all and hearing about the riding you have experienced over 
the summer.

Ride safe, 

Tim Cohee, 

Midland 2110 Eagle Rider 

President 

   Welcome new Eagle members! 

Art Buckley
Paul LaFond
Duane LaFond 
Jason Davis

Jeff Roehrs
Jennifer Tierney

Dave Jamieson
Brandy Knutson
Joseph Valent

September Birthdays!

Chadwick Andrews
Dan Ashmore
Todd Bennett
Ken Bloom Jr.
Charles Brink
Deborah Burton
Shawn Cohee
Terri Collins
Timothy Ducharme
Charlene Reed
Mike Revor
Jared Rice
Janice Zielinksi

Tim Durfee
John Dybas
Kurt Gay
Paul Girardin
Jon Groulx
Ashley Huckins
Terry Johnson
Tim Johnston
Hugh Rottiers
James Swingle
Larry Thiel

Kade Kardotzka
Derek Lagace
Rodney Lathram
Sandra Maier
Del Marsh
Jamie McMillan
Matt McPhillips
Diane Pnacek
Ted Upham
Dan Vance
Gary Voss
Angela Ware






